## **Greeters Schedule September 7 - October 13, 2019**

	T E A M	September 7-8	September 14-15	September 21-22	September 28-29	October 5-6	October 12-13
5:00 Mass	Α	Judith Manning and Greg Klabough	Somnitz Family	Ann and Andy Elliott	Peggy Campbell and Joseph Creevy	Judith Manning and Greg Klabough	Somnitz Family
	В	No Team B	No Team B	No Team B	No Team B	No Team B	No Team B
9:00 Mass	Α	Rick and Joan Nelson	Paul Schaffner and Anne O'Brien	Steve and Linda Sogge	Mike and Nic Shugrue	Ray and Judy Gough	Ann and Eric Watkins
	В						
11:30 Mass	Α	Tim and Peggy Justice	Gary and Debbie Waschow	Angie Justice and Mia Michel	Bownik Family	Tim and Peggy Justice	Gabriel and Karen Del Valle
	В		Angie Justice				NOTE!!

Team "A" Responsibilities:

- Hand out missals/hymnals before Mass
- Manage the collection
- 1 passing out bulletins / 1 doing money after Mass
- Whenever there is only one couple...do ALL Team B duties as well!

Jim and Jeanne will be out of town (out of the country!) until September 17. If you have any concerns, please address them to the office!

Arrivederci and au revoir!

Team "B" responsibilities:

- Greet parishioners out front as they arrive at Mass, use umbrellas during rainy times.
- Select the family for bringing up the gifts (be sure to give them the printed instruction card!)
- Give card with names of gift bearers to Music Director for announcement of names prior to start of Mass
- 1 passing out bulletins / 1 doing money after Mass
- Pickup books, etc., left on chairs/in aisles after Mass and return to back of church

Any questions?
Please call
Jim & Jeanne Savage,
687-7297,
or email
jeanne-savage
@comcast.net

Remember... married couples cannot count the money. Team B: use one Team B greeter and one Team A greeter for this duty. The other two can hand out the bulletins. Thanks!

Back to School

Lots of changes!
We now have the 9am Greeters setting up the coffee (thank you!), and we are serving coffee outside rather than in the back of the church I expect that as the season changes, after Mass coffee will move down to the Parish Center. Fr. Jonah feels quite strongly, understandably enough, that the church ought to be available to those who feel the need or desire to remain in prayerful silence.

We also will be seeing increased auction activity - people bringing in auction donations (please place at back left, back by the sacristy) and in September we will begin asking for wine donations. The wine tags and collection boxes will be at the back, under the hymnals to the left as you enter the church.

Please be helpful to people bringing those things in!

Masquerade!

October 12 after 5PM Mass